CERTIFICATION CONCERNING RENEWAL FILING ANNOUNCEMENTS

The undersigned hereby certifies that Station KROW-FM, Cody, Wyoming,
licensed to broadcast on-air online the attached on-air renewal announcement.

The required announcements concerning the filing of its license renewal application, as set forth
in the attached text, occurred on the following dates and times:

Date . Time
05/26/21 10:16 AM
06/01/21 10:16 PM
06/03/21 10:16 PM
06/07/21 7:16 AM
06/16/21 12:17 PM
06/18/21 3:16 PM

Licensee: White Park Broadcasting, Inc.

By: John Speeney
Title: General Manager

NOTE: Executed certificate to be placed in the Station’s FCC online public inspection file no
later than 7 days after latest air date set forth above. A copy of the text of the pre- and post-filing
announcements should be attached to this Certification.



RENEWAL OF LICENSE ANNOUNCEMENT

On May 19, 2021, White Park Broadcasting, Inc., the licensee of Station KROW, 101.1
MHz, Cody, Wyoming, filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission
requesting renewal of its license. Members of the public wishing to view this application or

obtain information about how to file comments and petitions on the application can visit

publicfiles.fcc.gov and search in KROW’s public file.
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